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PUBLIC NOTICE 

TOWN OF WILTON PLANNING BOARD 

 

 
Pursuant to NH Revised Statutes Annotated 155: E-7, 676:4 and RSA 675:7, notice is hereby given that 

the Planning Board of the Town of Wilton will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, February 15, 2023, 

at 6:30 PM at the Wilton Lyndeborough Cooperative Middle/Senior High School, 57 School Road, 

Wilton, NH, to consider the following new application: 

Isaac Frye Holdings LLC, has applied for an Excavation Site Plan Review for Lot F-003-2 (8.85 acres, 58 

feet of frontage) on Isaac Frye Rd. to restore the site, where excavation has taken place, and construct a 

residence thereon, in accordance with approvals granted by the Zoning Board Adjustment of the Town 

of Wilton and otherwise as agreed by the Town and the applicant.  

A copy of the application is available for review on the Wilton Town Website www.wiltonnh.gov or at 

the Land Use Office, Wilton Town Hall, 42 Main Street, during regular business hours.  
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